
Invitation:  Webinar  on  the
scientific  basis  for  new
recommended  dose  limits  for
the lens of the eye
The  Canadian  Nuclear  Safety  Commission  and  the  Canadian
Radiation Protection Association invite you to tune in and
hear the expert opinions and perspectives behind the science
that  informed  the  International  Commission  on  Radiological
Protection’s recommended dose limits for the lens of the eye.

To learn more, visit:
www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca/eye-dose
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